

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL





Dear Parents / Carers,

Starting on Monday 15th April, over two weeks we will be celebrating Reading for Pleasure across Rise Park.

Your child will be taking part in lots of different activities across this time, but one event will be *particularly* special. We are pleased to announce that we will be welcoming the author **Tom Palmer** in to our school to work with Year 4!

Tom is a well-known author – you may have read a copy of his 'Foul Play' or 'Roy/Rocky of the Rovers' without realising! He will be visiting Year 4 on Tuesday 23rd April. During his session, he will be holding a special reading assembly linked to a football quiz.

In order to support this author visit, we are asking for a donation of £2.50 per child to pay for the author's fees. Please make your payment through the Arbor app.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr Husbands

















